

1- READING COMPREHENSION



My name is Annie and this is what I normally do. I love to walk on the mountain. During the week I wake up early and go for a small walk on the mountain. I usually go with my father or my brother. We like to get some fresh air before we start our day. We live in the country far away from the city. We think that our country life is wonderful because we are away from the noise and pollution of the city. We often walk for about one-half hour and then return to our home. I always take my bus after our walk and at about 8:30 a.m. and arrive at school at 9:00 a.m. My father takes his car and goes to town to work. He works at a veterinary clinic. He is a vet and loves to help animals. We have 3 dogs and two cats.

On the week end we wake up early and go for a hike on the mountain. It is so nice to smell the fresh air and see the wild animals. We stay there for about three hours and bring our lunch with us. As you can see my family loves nature.

ANSWER THESE QUESTIONS

1. What does Annie love to do?
.....
2. Who does she walk with?
.....
3. Where does she live?
.....
4. How long does she walk ?
.....
5. What time does she arrive at school?
.....
6. Where does her father work?
.....
7. What do they do on the week end?
.....

ANSWER TRUE OR FALSE

1. Annie is a vet.
(t) (f)
2. Annie does not like the mountain.
(t) (f)
3. Annie lives in the city.
(t) (f)
4. Her father is a farmer.
(t) (f)
5. They seldom walk on the mountain.
(t) (f)

Fill in the gap with the right tense of the verb.

Annie _____ (like) to walk on the mountain. During the week she _____ (wake up) early and _____ (go) for a small walk. She usually _____ (go) with her father and brother. She _____ (like) to get some fresh air. She _____ (live) in the city. She always _____ (take) the bus at 8:30 a.m. and _____ (arrive) at school at 9:00 a.m. Her father _____ (take) his car and _____ (go) to town to work. He _____ (work) at a clinic. He _____ (love) animals. They _____ (like) to go to the mountain on the week end and _____ (see) the animals. Annie _____ (stay) there for about three hours with her family. Annie's family _____ (love) nature.

2- VOCABULARY

▪ Free-time activities

A Fill in: *play, watching, send, going, snowboarding, reading, listens, surfs and hangs out.*

- | | |
|--|--|
| 1 My friends and I board games every Saturday afternoon. It's lots of fun! | 5 I hate it when my sister to loud music. |
| 2 She with her friends at the mall after school. | 6 I don't like DVD's but I like to the cinema. |
| 3 I like books. | 7 Teenagers a lot of text messages every day. |
| 4 Mike the Net to find any useful information for school projects. | 8 His favourite season is winter because he loves |

▪ Daily routines

B Choose the correct answer.

- | | |
|---|---|
| 1 I get/go up at eight o'clock every morning. | 5 My dad goes/walks the dog in the park. |
| 2 My younger sister writes/does her homework in the afternoon. | 6 I go/get to bed early. |
| 3 Mary has/makes milk and toast for breakfast. | 7 I wash/brush my teeth every day. |
| 4 Mike plays/goes tennis every Sunday afternoon. | 8 Rita has/does a shower every morning. |

3- GRAMMAR

A-Complete each pair with one of the verbs: *get, have, work, do, make and walk.*

- 1 A: They use the poison of the snakes to medicine.
B: Try to friends with your classmates at school.
- 2 A: You should your dog every afternoon. It's good for him.
B: I always to school.
- 3 A: What time do you up in the morning?
B: ready! It's time for school!
- 4 A: We often projects in our History class.
B: Try to your best.
- 5 A: I shifts in my job so sometimes I start at 9 am and sometimes I start at 2 pm.

B: Please don't late tonight. We should go for dinner at your brother's house.

6 A: What time do you usually breakfast?

B: We always fun when we play football.

B Put the verbs in brackets in the *present simple*.

1 Janet (**hang out**) with her friends at the mall after school.

2 Tom and Martha usually (**surf**) the Net in the evenings.

3 (**you/go**) to the cinema on Sundays?

4 He (**not/eat**) meat. He prefers fish and vegetables.

5 (**he/play**) football every day?

6 Every Saturday night, Sandra (**watch**) a DVD before she (**go**) to bed.

7 Which one (**he/prefer**), the blue or the red?

8 They (**not/like**) cats. They have three dogs.

C Put the words in the right order.

1 never/They/for/late/are/school

.....

2 Does/send/text/he/messages?

.....

3 sleep/usually/don't/I/late

.....

4 She/to/gym/goes/the/often

.....

5 sometimes/go/on/the/They/to/cinema/ Sundays

.....

6 Jake/walks/to/never/school

.....